
September 23, 2021 

 

Dan Miller, District 3 Supervisor 

950 Maidu Avenue 

Nevada City, CA 95959 

 

 

Dear Dan 

With my recent announcement to run for District 3 Supervisor, the appropriate action for me to take at 
this time,  is to offer my resignation as your planning commissioner as of October 1, 2021.  I know you 
will find a suitable replacement. 

 

It has been a privilege to serve with Chair Duncan, Vice Chair Coleman-Hunt, and Commissioners 
Mastrodonato and Greeno. 

 

I believe we have a very professional staff supporting the planning commission and I look forward to 
working with them as District 3 Supervisor in 2022.  

 

Respectfully 

 

 

Patti Ingram Spencer 

 


